Monthly Report

for

March 2023

The Collection committee met, and 28 items were ordered for March. The March order has been processed and is now in the system. Our next collection meeting is set for April 4, 2023.

I will begin the withdraw from GPO when I get back from vacation.

Directors Report

We had 602 patrons during February. Of those patrons, 29 used the computers, and 25 meetings/ events were held with 306 people. One hundred eighty-four people used the wireless. Nine new library cards were issued. Items from Lake Pleasant to other Libraries totaled 175. Items transferred from MVLS/SALS to us totaled 88. Four hundred and thirty-six items were checked out and circulated 504 times.

The 2023 Construction Grant was completed and submitted. The Decentralization Grant was completed and submitted.

Please let me know who will be attending the Annual Trustee Meeting at the Excelsior Springs Event Center on Monday, May 15, from 5 - 9 pm. The RSVP date is April 28th.

Respectfully submitted, Sherry Matthews